TOWN CLERK NOKFOLK CT

TOWN OF NORFOLK
ECONOMIC DEVELOPMENT COMMISSION
June 13, 2024, 5:00pm
MINUTES
The Hub

Present: Libby Borden, Sue Frisch (on Zoom), Marie Lowe (on Zoom), Tom McGowan, Michael
Selleck, Robert Whipple

Absent: Trish Deans, Larry Hannafin, Kate Johnson, Christal Preszler, Jon Riedeman,
Brett Robbins

Guests: Jennifer Almquist, Michael Cobb, Cheryl Heller, Joe Kelly, Barbara Spiegel

Libby called the meeting to order at 5:02 pm.
The minutes of the May 16, 2024 special meeting were unanimously approved.

Libby presented several budget items
e WIN: $2K was approved in March but EDC already paid them this FY so we want to
reverse that approval.
e EDC paid Ann DeCerbo $277.04 for a new banner for FNVG. We need your approval.
e Michael and I okayed this but we need your approval to pay for an ad in
Adirondack Sports and Fitness for $440 to benefit Tour de Forest
e The Hub membership of $425 will be paid in this Fiscal year ending June 30.
e The EDC approved up to $600 for the WIN mailing. The actual amount was $561.80.
e As of today we have approximately $3,800 available which the EDC can give back to
the town.
All items that needed a vote were approved unanimously.

The meeting was focused on the progress of the Norfolk Looking Forward initiatives. Neither
Bill Thomas (Infinity) nor Jordan Stern (Housing) were able to attend.

Joe Kelly (Food) said that Gina Trevelli was actively looking for space with refrigeration. The
Crippens are opening their food shop at 10 Station Place in July. A Taco dinner is being planned
at the Church in August.

Michael Cobb (Programming) would like a landing page on the town website for children’s
activities. Kailyn Nadeau will get a Facebook page started.

There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 5:57.

Michael and Libby

There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 5:16.

Libby Borden






